
Notice of Funding Availability - City of Tulsa CDBG Cares Act (CDBG-CV) 

The City of Tulsa is soliciting Request for Proposals (RFP) for eligible CDBG-CV Essential Services 

(public service) projects. To be eligible for CDBG-CV assistance projects must be either a new 

service or a quantifiable increase in the level of an existing service (2 CFR 570.2019(e)). 

Additionally, applicants will need to clearly identify how the proposed project will prevent, prepare 

for, or respond (PPR) to the COVID-19 pandemic.  

Funds will be allocated to eligible non-profit organizations that have sufficient organizational capacity 

and have an active, current registration in the System of Award Management (www.sam.gov). Funds 

will cover 18 months of project implementation running from July 1, 2021 through September 30, 

2022. Eligible expenses incurred prior to July 1, 2021, may be permitted for reimbursement on a 

case-by-case basis.  

Minimum request: $50,000;  Maximum request: no limit 

Submit an email to grantsadmin@cityoftulsa.org 
no later than 12:00 p.m. on June 11, 2021 for access to the application. 

Application Deadline: 2:00 p.m. on June 14, 2021.  
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